
 

 

CBOE Regulatory Circular RG16-181 

Date:  November 23, 2016 

To:  Trading Permit Holders 

From:  Market-Maker and Designated Primary Market-Maker Administration Group (MDA) 

RE:  Relocation of Equity Option Class Trading Crowds 

 
 

This Circular Updates Regulatory Circulars RG16-154 and RG16-162. 
 
Pursuant to Regulatory Circular RG16-154 and RG16-162, on Monday, December 5, 2016, the 
Exchange will complete its relocation of the equity option trading crowds on the floor.  An updated list of 
the classes assigned to each of the new trading crowds is available at 
https://www.cboe.org/publish/ReallocationArchive/Floor%20Reconfiguration_111716.pdf 
 
Please note that routing parameters for these classes will default to the CBOE Par Official at each 
location.  Firms are reminded that if they want any changes to their routing parameters, they must request 
the changes in writing, and send email to helpdesk@cboe.com.  Additionally, firms are responsible for 
updating or sending any changes to their Preferred Market-Maker (“PMM”) designations. 

Additional Information: 

For additional information regarding the relocation of trading crowds process, please consult Rule 8.95.  
For information regarding the relocation of a particular option class, please contact MDA at 
mda@cboe.com or (312) 786-7198 or Allison Kile at kilea@cboe.com or (312) 786-7210.  Questions 
regarding the proposed physical layout of the trading floor post-renovation may be directed to Ed Barry 
at barry@cboe.com or (312) 786-8727. 
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